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This is to certify that,  Varuna Kumara has attended One Week Faculty Development 

Program on “RECENT TRENDS IN COMPUTER SCIENCE”during 15th to 20th June 
2020,  organized by Department of Computer  Science & Engineering, Priyadarshini 
Institute of Engineering & Technology,  in Association with Persistent System Ltd,  
Nagpur.

            Certificate of Participation


